
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

As a Design and Technology student, I am constantly looking around to identify how the collection, 

management and use of plastics is completed. The elimination of the use of plastic cups at Waitrose 

for coffee is a notable example of success, alongside of McDonalds which is currently attempting to 

reduce the amount of its plastic straws: however these are all completed by large scale corporations. 

Aside from the large recycling centre at La Colette and other centres scattered around the parishes, I 

believe that the government could assist more with independent businesses and the public on how 

they manage plastic. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Edouard 


